
Missouri Customers 
Due to recent changes in the Federal Communications Commission’s (FCC) requirements, we must raise 
the price of our local rates.  Effective December 1, 2014, the monthly charge for a residential local line 
will increase to $16.00 while the business local line charge will increase to $19.00.  
Craw-Kan Telephone Cooperative would like to thank each and every one of you for your loyal 
participation in the cooperative.  Craw-Kan Telephone Cooperative has and will continue to offer the 
best possible service at the most competitive price possible.  
 If you have questions about how these changes will affect your monthly telephone statement, please 
contact Craw-Kan Telephone Cooperative business office by dialing 620-724-8235. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


